
Public testimony will not be taken at working group meetings. Members of the public are encouraged to provide information 
and written testimony to the study committee by emailing OpioidStudy@schouse.gov.  
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I. Chairman’s Opening Remarks 
 

II. Dr. Vanila Singh, Chief Medical Officer, United States Department of 
Health and Human Services  

 
III. Sara Goldsby, Director, South Carolina Department of Alcohol and Other 

Drug Abuse Services 
 

IV. Member Discussion 
 

V. Closing Remarks 
 
 


